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Westmont, Ill. - DATAIR is pleased to announce our new employees. 
 
Sarah Gesiakowski has joined the company supporting the DATAIR Defined Contribution 
System. Sarah is a graduate of Robert Morris University and had previously worked at a 
DATAIR client for over 13 years using our Defined Contribution, Pension Reporter, and 
Document Systems. 
 
DATAIR has also added another systems developer to the team, who recently graduated 
magna cum laude from Northern Illinois University with a major in computer science. He has 
prior experience working as a network and hardware support coordinator. 
 
Aaron Venouziou, president of DATAIR, said, “We’re extremely pleased to have these new hires 
join DATAIR as a part of our ongoing effort to expand and improve our support and system 
development.” 
 
About DATAIR Employee Benefit Systems, Inc. 

DATAIR is one of the largest independent Employee Benefit Software vendors, offering Defined 

Contribution, Defined Benefit/Cash Balance and Cafeteria/Section 125 plan administration, 

Government Forms, and Plan Documents. DATAIR has been providing Quality Software, 

Excellent Service, and Outstanding Value to Third Party Administrators around the country 

since 1967. 

 

Additional information about DATAIR, and its products and services, is available 

at www.datair.com or by calling (888) 328-2474. 

 

### 

https://www.datair.com/

